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Welcome Letter                                                             

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

I would like to warmly welcome you and your child to Year 1/2. My name is Mrs. 

Hughes, and I am delighted to be your child’s class teacher this year. I am looking 

forward to getting to know your child and supporting them in their learning and 

development throughout the year.  

Working alongside me in the classroom is our wonderful teaching assistant, Miss Walker, 

who will be supporting the children across all areas of the curriculum.  

 

PE Days:  

This half term, our PE days will be Monday and Tuesday. On Mondays, the children will 

be going swimming, so please ensure they bring their swimming kit to school. On 

Tuesdays, children should come to school dressed in their school uniform, they will then 

change into their PE kit. Please ensure all PE kit and uniform are clearly labelled with 

your child’s name.  

 

PPA Cover:  

As part of my planning, preparation and assessment (PPA) time, I will be out of the 

classroom on Monday and Wednesday afternoons. During these times, the class will be 

taught by Miss Clay, who is very experienced and already familiar with the school and 

your children.  

I am very excited about the year ahead and all the wonderful learning opportunities 

we have planned. If you have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to get 

in touch via the ClassDojo or catch me at the end of the day.  

 

Thank you for your support. I look forward to a happy and successful year with your 

child.  

 

Warm regards 

 

 

Mrs. Hughes  

Class Teacher  


